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To Whom it may concern, 
 
I received a Notice of Public Hearing regarding a petition filed by Craig Sikora on behalf of Ascend 
Dental at 1001 N Washington Street in Naperville, PIN 07-12-417-071 to allow a ground sign to 
exceed the sing area limitations for an office use.  I live on north Main Street in Naperville Heights, 
which has boundaries on two sides of Ogden Avenue and Washington Street. Turning left onto either 
of these streets can be very dangerous, especially at high traffic times. Turning left from 10th Ave 
onto Washington Street is already a dangerous endeavor.  I have witnessed many traffic accidents at 
the intersections of Washington and each of the numbered streets (10th, 11th, 12th, etc.) that allow 
access to our neighborhood. It is not uncommon to hear screeching tires and often the impact of a 
crash coming from that section of Washington Street.  Adding a barrier of a large sign on 10th Ave 
and Washington Street may make it even more difficult to navigate this already dangerous 
intersection.  With Naperville North HIgh School just a few blocks away at Ogden Avenue and Mill 
Street, many high school students drive through our neighborhood, and many other commuters use 
our neighborhood as a cut-through to avoid the traffic light at Ogden Ave. and Washington St.  I 
oppose a sign that exceeds the current limitations for office use.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Conroy 
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